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A WORD FROM YOUR ADMIN TEAM  
 

Dear Families, 

December is a time of many celebrations and gatherings. We are extremely good at celebrating here at White 

Rock! Many events have been scheduled for this month and into the New Year. Please continue to check our 

calendar on the school website (https://surreyschools.ca/schools/whiterockelem) for updates. 

Our Giving Back Project was a huge success.  Our community generously donated many items from blankets, 

socks, gloves, toiletries and boots to the Metson Shelter on the downtown Eastside in Vancouver.  Thank you to 

our community for “Taking Care of Others”. 

In the next week, some of you will be receiving reports cards, others will continue to receive updates through 

electronic portfolios. Regardless of the media, all information is shared to give you a better understanding about 

your child as a learner. Thank you for continuing to keep an open respectful line of communication with your 

child's teacher. 

We are requesting that families please follow expectations for drop off in the Parking Lot. Please only let your 

child out of your car when you are along the curbside drop off. Letting your child out before the drop off is very 

dangerous for your child.  

The last day of school in December is the 21st. Please join us in the gym for the family sing along at 10:30 am!  

Thank you to our wonderful parent community for all you do. We are wishing you a safe and peaceful break 

and look forward to seeing you all in January 2019! 

 

Ms. Rawji       Ms. Swansburg 
Principal       Vice-Principal  

 

  

https://surreyschools.ca/schools/whiterockelem
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HAPPENING THIS MONTH…  
 

Morning Procedures at White Rock  
As we welcome students to school in the morning we would like to remind families that 

supervision begins at 8:20am. Students are encouraged to wait or play outside. While waiting 

for the bell to ring, students are also invited to:  

 Quietly read in the library  

 On rainy or snowy days, wait inside by the display cases near the dance studio.  

Any other students in the school before the start of the day need to be supervised by a 

classroom teacher. 

 

Scholastic Book Fair 
 

Our Scholastic Book Fair was 

a huge success! Thank you to 

the hard work of our amazing parent volunteers for 

making this fair happen! 

 

The book fair made over $1300.00. 

 

 

Kindergarten Registration Begins 

Kindergarten registration 

begins on Monday, 

January 14th.  You need to 

register in person with the 

required documentation.  

Please call the school for more information. 

Communicating Student 

Learning  
Teachers have been working very 

hard on ensuring that you and your 

child are well-informed when it 

comes to your child's progress at 

school.   

Your child's first term report will be sent home in the 

next couple of weeks by teachers who are using the 

new Communicating Student Learning template.   

 

FreshGrade classes will not be receiving formal reports 

at the end of each term as you are updated on your 

child's progress on a consistent basis via their 

FreshGrade portfolios. 

 

As always, please let the office or your child's teacher 

know if you have any questions.   

Lice Checks  
Head lice are a reality in school populations and though they are not a health hazard, they are a real nuisance 

to families.  Anyone can have head lice and it doesn’t mean a person is unclean. “Head lice can be best 

controlled through the cooperation of parents, children, and the school”.  We have a couple of parent 

volunteers who complete ‘head checks’ throughout the year.  You can help as well by checking your child’s 

scalp and hairline on a regular basis.  We ask that parents report when their child has head lice so that we can 

alert other families in the classroom to check their child at home. For more information, click on Health Link 

BC, available through our school website.  

 

Nit Wit Team - Volunteers are needed to check students who may have lice.  The time commitment is 

minimal and training is provided If you are able to join the “Nit Wit Team”, please contact Teresa at the office 

at 604-531-5731.   
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FROM OUR STUDENTS…. 
 

Sporting News 

 
Mr. Benzce, Ms. Keen, Ms. Temple and Mr. O’Malley have been 

coaching our volleyball teams.  Both teams had a successful season. 

 

The students had an exciting time at Play Day! The boys’ Play Day was 

hosted at White Rock Elementary. The girls” Play Day was held at 

Semiahmoo Trail! We thank our amazing and dedicated coaches! 

 

Basketball season is starting in January.  We look forward to our 6 and 7’s coming out to play! 
 

 

“Giving Back Project”  

 
Thank you very much for your tremendous support for our “Giving Back” drive.  Your 

generosity was very much appreciated by The Metson House. 

 

Thank you very much for your support, 

WRE Community Leadership Team 
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PERFORMANCES…  

 

White Rock Elementary 
Winter Concert 

 

Monday, December 10th @ 6:00pm 
Kindergarten Classes 

 

Tuesday, December 11th @ 6:00pm  Doors open at 5:30 
Students must arrive by 5:45, Choir arrive by 5:30  

 

Classes Attending: Mr. Fryer, Mr. Bencze, Ms. Temple, Ms. Vosloh/Ms. Graham, 

Ms. May, Ms. Chuback, Ms. Tice, Ms. Scheer and Ms. Bentley. 
 

 

Wednesday, December 12th @ 6:00pm Doors open at 5:30 
Students must arrive by 5:45, Choir arrive by 5:30  

 

Classes Attending: Ms. Peters, Mr. Rudd/Ms. Cawdell, Ms. McCredie, Ms. Seto/Ms. 

Watson, Ms. Canham/Ms. Hanson, Ms. Rogers-MacDonald, Ms. Silversides/Ms. 

Radford and Ms. Markle.  
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UPCOMING DATES…  
 
December 3rd    Deck the Halls 
   Hot Lunch – King Sushi 
December 5th   SpeechFest 
December 6th  Div. 13,14,16 and 18 Kent Street Singing 
December 7th  Hot Lunch – Boston Pizza 
December 10th   Hot Lunch – Fresh Slice Pizza 

Kindergarten Christmas Concert @ 6pm 
December 11th  Christmas Concert 1pm and 6pm 
December 12th Hot Lunch – Hot Dogs 

Christmas Concert 1pm and 6pm 
December 13th  Fine Arts to Mixed Nuts 
December 14th Hot Lunch – A&W 
December 17th  Constable Sears visits  
   Hot Lunch – Hot Dogs 
December 18th Div. 7, 13 & 17 Skating 
   Div. 5, 9, & 15 Skating 
   Grade 6FA Drama Performance 1:30pm & 6:30pm 
December 19th  Grade 5FA Drama Performance 1:30pm & 6:30pm 
December 20th Primary Movie 
December 21st  Sing-a-long 10:30am 
   Hot Lunch – White Spot 
   Last day of classes before Winter Break 
January 7th  School re-opens 
   Hot Lunch – White Spot 
January 8th  Div. 3, 8 & 14 Skating 
January 11th  Hot Lunch – Hot dogs 
January 14th  Kindergarten Registration begins 

Hot Lunch - Subway 
January 14th- 18th Soccer 
January 16th  Div. 2&3 Swimming 
   Intensive Arts Parent Night 6pm 
January 17th  ArtStarts performance 
January 18th  Hot Lunch – A&W 

RCMP vs Students – Basketball 
January 21st  Hot Lunch – Pacific Bistro 
January 23rd  Hot Lunch – Hot dogs 
January 25th  Hot Lunch – Fresh Slice Pizza 
January 28th  Online lottery opens for Kindergarten registration 

Hot Lunch – Boston Pizza 
January 30th  Div. 10 – Museum of Anthropology 
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